
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

June 4, 2021 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the projected titled, “Lake Shore Drive Reconstruction Project” in 

fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Emmet County Road Commission located at 

2265 E. Hathaway Rd., Harbor Springs, MI. 

 

The funding would be used to widen Lake Shore Drive, which is in very poor condition, to 

accommodate paved shoulders for the numerous bike events that use the road because of its 

proximity to Lake Michigan. The current condition of the road discourages visitors from 

travelling to the area. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jack Bergman 

Member of Congress  

  

 


